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September 8, 2023 

VIA e-mail submission to Kevin.Harding@fcc.gov 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, DC  20554 

Attn: Video Division, Media Bureau 

Re: Change of Service Designation/Rebroadcast Station 

To Whom It May Concern: 

On behalf of PMVG LPTV LLC we hereby request a change of service designation from Low Power 
Digital TV to Digital TV Translator for the following stations: 

• W29EN-D, Beaufort-Ladys Island, SC, facility ID 186377 rebroadcasts WJWJ-TV, Beaufort, SC, facility 
ID 61007 
 

• W35DZ-D, Algood, TN, facility ID 187450 rebroadcasts WCTE, Cookeville, TN, facility ID 69479 
 
Please update the Commission’s records accordingly. 
 
Should there be any questions concerning these notifications, please contact the undersigned.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Ari Meltzer 
 
 
 


